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11 December 2017

Dear Parents

| am writing to thank you for the support that | have received since taking up the post of Headteacher at
Smithdon High School. | hope you agree with me that we are making great progress and | am sure you can
see the positive impact of the changes that have already been made.

Our last day this term will be Tuesday 19 December 2017; we will finish at 1.20pm and have made
arrangements with the local bus companies to pick up at this time. Please be aware that if your child travels
on the 36 bus then they will not be picked up until 2pm; they will be supervised in the main hall until this time.
If your child receives a free school meal, they will be able to collect this at break time as a packed lunch.

| look forward to welcoming your children back to school on Thursday 4 January 2018.

Yours sincﬁggglﬁy,.,.u .
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Mr S Wilson
Headteacher
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